
July 9, 2024 

BYE-PORTAL 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 7/9/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 07419-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Writer' s Direct Dial Number: (850) 521-1706 
Wri ter ' s E-Mail Address : bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 20230136-PU - Petition for approval of revisions to budget billing tariffs, by 
Florida Public Utilities Company. 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

In accordance with Order No. PSC-2024-0114-TRF-PU and Consummating Order No. PSC-2024-
0162-CO-PU, please accept this letter as Florida Public Utilities Company' s notification to the 
Commission that it will transition to its new CIS platform on August 12, 2024. 

Thank you for your assistance with this filing. As always, please don' t hesitate to let me know if 
you have any questions whatsoever. 

MEK 
Cc: Office of the General Counsel (Stiller) 

Division of Economics (Guffey, Draper) 

Beth Keating 
Gunster, Y oakley J& _}_~.,~,,r-p-;r 

215 South Monroe St. , Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 
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